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| Subject: Allegation concerning Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station

This refers to your letter to Senator Bradley dated January 22,1991 in which you expressed
; concerns related to lax security at Oyster Creek in light of the then war situation and the
I potential for terrorist attacks.
|

! The initial response to your inquiry was a letter from James Taylor, Executive Director for
| Operations, NRC, to Senator Bradley which described the NRC's program to monitor all
| security threats against NRC licensees. The letter also described licensee security and
i safeguards programs which are required by NRC regulations to protect against the threat of

sabotage and terrorists. This letter is attached for your information.

We have determined that we need additional information from you before we can proceed |

with our inquiry into your concerns. We have attempted to contact you by telephone without
success and I would appreciate your contacting me collect at (215) 337-5222 as soon as

| possible so that we can discuss this matter further.
|

| Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Roy L. Fuhrmeister
Senior Allegation Coordinator
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